
 

  

                                       
 

 
 

Christmas Fair All School Cake Sale 

Friday 6th December 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
We will be holding a cake sale at the Christmas Fair, we would really 
appreciate donations to be brought in tomorrow. 
 
If you bring a cake/s in your own tin or box, please make sure it has 

your child’s name clearly written on it. The tins will then be left in the 

office for you to pick up at your convenience.  

 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing some yummy 

treats!! 

 

 

 

Emily Collier 

(BSA Secretary) 
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